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TOWN OF ENFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

Wednesday December 27, 2017 

Notice is hereby given that at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held at 

the Ilene P. Reed Training Room at the Enfield Public Works Facility located at 74 Lockehaven Rd. 

on Wednesday, December 27, 2017 at 7:00 PM, the following public hearings will be held: 

 

 

I. John Roe of the Upper Valley Land Trust will present a request for a 

Boundary Line Adjustment between Parcel 07-005 and Parcel 20-002 on 

Warren Lane in the R1 Zoning District. 

 

II.  Upper Valley Automotive at 675 NH Rte 4a, Parcel 22-016  in the R1 

District  will present a Site Plan for review and approval  of  a U Haul 

dealership on the site 

 

The details of the applications are available for inspection at the Enfield Planning/Zoning Office or 

by e-mail request sent to sosgood@enfield.nh.us. 

 

Scott Osgood 

Enfield Town Planner       Posted December 14, 2017  


